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Date: Thursday, April 16, 2020 3:10:00 AM

To the Secretary of SamTrans,

In an effort to contribute towards overcoming the covid19 pandemic, I am writing to
inform you of our App that manages the influx of passengers using public transport in
order to maintain the recommended safe distancing measures. The App deploys a
simplified online booking and check-in system, an area in which our company has
been operating for twenty years.

Would it be possible to forward this information to the Transportation Expert at
SamTrans, Mr Peter Ratto?

Thank you in advance and I wish you a good day.

Yours sincerely

Michele Zaccaria
https://www.linkedin.com/in/michele-zaccaria/
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